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Dear 
I am responding to your request dated 25th October 2012 under the Freedom of Information Act (FOI).

I am attaching to this email the responses you requested that we received to our consultation for our 2012 Report.  In 2012 we did not receive any responses from the Bank of England, IFS, Institute for Social and Economic Research or Somerset Care.

Going forward, we hope to publish all the non-confidential responses to our consultation on our website and we anticipate that the responses to this year’s consultation should be put on the website after publication of the 2013 Report.

Regarding your query about the January 2012 Retreat, minutes are not taken at the Retreat, and, therefore, I am not able to send you any documentation about this.

If you have any queries about this letter, please contact me quoting the reference number above.
 
Appeals procedure
If you are unhappy with the result of your request for information, you may request an internal review within two calendar months of the date of this letter. If you wish to request an internal review please contact me.
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:
            

Information Commissioner’s Office 
           Wycliffe House 
           Water Lane
           Wilmslow
           Cheshire
          SK9 5AF
Yours sincerely

Carrie Aitken
Communications & Admin Manager

